
Sensoria Corporation      15950 Bernardo Center Drive, Suite J   San Diego, CA  92127  (858) 673-4460     fax: (858) 673-5112 

 

 

Attn: Reviewing Engineer 

Federal Communications Commission 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

RE: CONFIDENTIALITY REQUEST FOR EUT EnRoute500 AND ID# TVJ-ER51  

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This letter serves as an official request for confidentiality under FCC Rule Section 0.459.  We 

have requested that the schematic, theory of operation and block diagrams required to be 

submitted with this application be withheld from public review.  The documents are company 

proprietary information that must be withheld from public view. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Scott Valoff 3/27/06 
Senior Design Engineer 
Sensoria Corporation 
 

   


